
Your opinion is important to us!

2021 19 July

In order to improve the work of all divisions of the airline and improve the quality of
services provided, JSC «Uzbekistan Airways» announces that starting from July 19 it
will conduct monthly surveys among passengers on the official resources of the
airline.

For the convenience of local and foreign passengers, we have prepared the first
survey in 3 languages.

It is important to note that the survey link will be active until July 25, 2021.

Information service of Uzbekistan Airways JSC.

Google forms

 

https://forms.gle/5cAwXz6hshqcD6kc7

